
1st February 2021 

 

Re: Right to Repair  

 

As a Masters of Social Work student, my concern lies in the impact of continual and 

increasing expenses of all technology for low socioeconomic groups. As has already been 

stated in your paper, the lack of access to reasonable repair prices results in individuals and 

families either needing to spend more money or do without necessary items. 

Without the right to repair, the practice of planned obsolescence dramatically impacts the 

long-term expenses of personal vehicles and household white goods. More importantly, it can 

impact the accessibility to relevant educational resources (e.g., personal computers/laptops) if 

families cannot afford to repair or replace necessary items.  

Suppose individuals and families do not have access to necessary items, such as vehicles, 

personal computers, and fridges. In that case, this can impact job security/accessibility, 

children’s education, and cause food security issues. 

I would like to see further investigations into these concerns to determine the actual impact if 

the right to repair did not go ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 


